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Tour of the New Science Building 

Rachel Solemsaas and Lynne Sage will provide a tour of the new science building. 

Construction of this three-story, 64,000 square foot building began summer 2007 and 
occupation will begin in March 2009 with the first classes being taught in the new 
building Spring 2009.  The building will house 22 classrooms and labs to serve the 
college’s life sciences and chemistry programs.  The facility will serve approximately 
2,000 students each year, or about half the number of students taking science courses 
at the college. 

It’s anticipated that the building will meet LEED Silver certification standards. 

There will be an open house for the campus community on March 11, 2009. 
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